OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

March 29, 1943

Mr, G. E. Hall
310 Insuromedic Bldg.
allas, Texas

Dear Mr, Hall:

Enclosed you wiil £ind coples of letters addressed to Mr. J.
n. Sadler in Midland, Texas ccncerning your Shell State No.

1 located in Unit A of Section 24, T-11-S, R-37-E. Both of

these letters were returned to this office marked "Addressee
Unknown" .

we shall appreciate your giving this matter as outlined in
the enclosed letters your prompt attention.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Joe D. Ramey
Supervisor, District 1

encl.



